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 Important Credit Card Notice 
  

Reduction in Foreign Currency spending limit effective December 1, 2024. 
 
RBC is committed to being the bank for all of you and to providing optimal choices for our clients. Given 
the ongoing foreign currency supply constraints, we need to regularly review FX limits on our clients’ 
credit cards, while striving to balance the needs of our clients with the availability of foreign exchange 
(FX) supplies.  
 
As a result, effective December 1, 2024, FX limits on RBC credit cards will be adjusted as follows: 
 
Personal Banking and Business Banking Clients (excluding Private Banking): Credit cardholders 
monthly limits will be reduced from TTD41,000 to TTD14,000 in FX equivalent to a maximum of the 
account’s credit limit, whichever is less. 
 
Please note: Local TTD transactions remain unaffected. 
 
Private Banking clients are encouraged to contact their Private Banker for further information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions, please contact our 
Client Advice Centre at +1(868) 800-1722 or reach out to your relationship manager. 
 
Thank you for being a valued client of RBC. 
 

 

 
 

 

  
 


